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MEMBERSHIP YEAR __________ (our year runs from October 1 to September 30)

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Name _________________________________________________ Phone_____________________________

Address _______________________________________________ Postal Code________________________

Email  ___________________________________________________________________________________

I’m interested in the following neighbourhood topics:

       Development	     	      Community Patrol	             Salmonberry Days	                         Traffic

       Dunbar History	    	      Seniors’ Housing	 	             Other ______________________ (specify)

       I’d like to help deliver Dunbar Newsletter.                                       I already deliver the newsletter.

        I would like to join the Dunbar Neighbours Mailist, an email “bulletin board” paid for by the 
DRA as a service to Dunbar residents to foster goodwill and provide a community space to discuss
issues of importance to them. For further information, visit the DRA website, send an email, or call.   

            I’m already a member of Dunbar Neighbours Mailist.

The Dunbar Residents’ Association is a non-profit society comprised of neighbourhood volunteers 
since 1989. We invite you to support the DRA’s endeavours to serve Dunbar residents:

       New member							       Household membership:         $ 30.00

       Membership renewal				             	    	 Senior household (65+):           $ 15.00
															             

       We gratefully accept donations of any amount  (please specify):  			        $________
								                   

												            Total:	      $________      
       
       

To pay by e-transfer, email treasurer@dunbar-vancouver.org;
or make your cheque payable to Dunbar Residents’ Association and mail to

Box 45047 — 4326 Dunbar Street, Vancouver, BC V6S 2M6.
To arrange another form of payment, please call 604-222-9824 or email us by way of the 

contact page on the DRA website at www.dunbar-vancouver.org.

All information is held in confidence and neither sold nor given to a third party

THANK YOU FOR CONTRIBUTING TO THE WELLBEING OF OUR COMMUNITY


